
C Y N T H I A  G I L E S

Content Development Portfolio



In 2017, I’ve developed 
blog content for several 
marketing agencies. 
Here are a few examples!



For more than a year, 
I served as the Careers 
columnist for the blog 
published by 
Corporate Eye, an 
international business 
consultancy.  I wrote 
an average of two 
substantive posts per 
week.  

See more.

http://www.corporate-eye.com/main/author/cynthia/


Over a period of ten 
months, I wrote 
twenty long posts for 
Trends and Outliers, a 
blog focusing on 
business intelligence.  
I also revised or 
rewrote several guest 
posts.  

See more.

http://spotfire.tibco.com/blog/?s=giles


Over a period of six 
months, I wrote more 
than twenty long posts 
for Tutorial Blog, a 
website delivering 
insights and 
information on 
marketing and design 
topics.  Most included 
original instructional 
graphics.



I provided all the 
website content for the 
Frisco Heritage 
Museum’s fund-
raising project.  And I 
created all the 
information content 
for the museum 
exhibits!



I work with small 
businesses and 
independent 
professionals to create 
compelling copy for 
their websites and 
LinkedIn pages.


